
EAA CHAPTERR 289 

Meeting 

August, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 09:20; Dar Steenholdt, Bruce Beecroft, Gary 

Pelach, Peter Hauff, Steve Christensen, Denise Clement and Mike Emerson also 

welcome to new members Gary Newman and John Brosius.  

Minutes of the June meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurer’s report was read and approved. 

OLD BUSINESS: Gayle Wilts upgraded the chapter building’s electric panel. Thank 

you Gayle.  

NEW BUSINESS: Bruce Beecroft needs to hand over the job of Chapter 289 

president because of family and travel obligations, anyone interested in taking 

over please contact any of the chapter officers. 

There will be a Young Eagles rally in Luverne MN on August 26th.  

The CAP unit gave a certificate of appreciation to EAA Chapter289 for our support 

and encouragement of the CAP group. 

Bruce Beecroft moved to adjourn, Gary Pelach seconded the motion. The motion 

passed. The meeting was adjourned at 09:35 

Mike Emerson  

Secretary 

EAA Chapter 289 

 

 


